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         25th April 2022 
Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

RE: Year 1 trip to the Horniman Museum  

 

As part of this term’s learning, Year 1 will be learning all about protecting sea life and sustainability both in their 

geography and English learning. To support this, we are very excited to say that we will be visiting the Horniman 

Museum, where the children will be able to explore the aquarium located on site. We will be visiting the 

Horniman museum on Monday 9th May. 

 

We will be leaving the school by 9:00 am and we will return to school at approximately 3:00pm. Children will be 

required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is wearing a suitable jacket, if needed, and 

sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. 
 

Whilst at the museum the children will need to eat a packed lunch, please ensure you provide your child with 

food for lunch, a bottle of water and any additional snacks they may need for the journey in a bag which they 

are able to comfortably carry. If your child is entitled to a free school packed lunch, please inform your child’s 

class teacher as soon as possible. 
 

We would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; we are reliant on the support of additional adults in 

order for such trips to take place. If you are available on the day, we would be pleased if you could 

accompany us. Please use the below slip to indicate your availability for the trip the class teacher will confirm if 

your help is needed.  
 

There is a cost of £1.50 per child to attend this trip. Please log in to your Parent Pay account to pay and give 

consent for your child to attend. Please may we remind you that only those children that we have received 

consent for will be able to travel. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Rachael Roper 

Year 1 teacher 

 
Y1 Visit to the Horniman Museum on Monday 9th May 2022 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………to visit the Horniman Museum on 

Monday 9th May 2022. 

 

I would like to accompany the class on this trip (confirmation will be from the class teacher) YES / NO 

 

Signed .................................................................................. (Parent/Carer) Date ……………………………… 

 

Yours sincerely        

 

Nancy Cook      Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher    Head Teacher 

 

 


